220 Spectrum Management Association of Southern California

President's Message

October 2022

Greetings, 220SMA Members -

Since the last quarterly meeting I have been working on improving my health and making some changes in my priorities. I announced then that Patti and I will travel more and spend more time with our out-of-town family, in Northern California and Canada.

I would like our membership to step forward and help our organization by providing the leadership and support that is necessary to maintain a governing body such as ours. There may be a volunteer or two out there that can help us. Also please encourage your friends to use the 220 band more often and become members of the 220SMA.

Heiko Peschel, AD6OI 2022 President 220 Spectrum Management Association

Secretary's Message

October 2022

I am taking liberty to write a short note, because I edit this Bulletin...nonetheless, I wanted to echo Heiko's message above and encourage each of you to reach out to those you know using the 220 band and get them to participate in the 220SMA. It was encouraging at the last meeting to have such good representation from the San Diego area! Our coordinating territory is quite large, but we have little participation.

At our January meeting, we will be electing ALL officer positions (we do this each year), and at least 3 positions will need new people. I will explain this more at the October meeting, but let's try to be prepared to elect some new faces (or even re-treads) to take over a few leadership positions as well as spots on the Coordination Board. Mike Collis WA6SVT has the CB humming now, so if you are a communication person (and what ham isn't), you will like working with the Coordination Board!

Hoping you all have a great fall and hope to hear you on the air!

David Guder, Al6OU Secretary and Treasurer 220 Spectrum Management Association